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BBHS SUMMER CAMPS 
Our last Summer Camp for 2025 is our Lady ‘Stangs Soccer Camp which will be held July 14th-16th at the Mustang Athletic 
Complex from 8:30-11:00 am. To register, click on the link below: 
 
https://e.givesmart.com/events/HSi/  
 
 
BACK TO SCHOOL DATES 
Mustang 101 for incoming Freshman will be held on August 5th-7th (Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday) from 9:00-11:30 am at 
BBHS! New Parent Night is scheduled for Thursday, August 7th in the Munninghoff Theatre at 7:00 pm. 
 
Classes resume on Tuesday, August 12th. Our new school hours will be 7:30 am to 2:20 pm. 
 
 
BBHS SPIRIT SHOP  
Did you know you could order spirit wear anytime during the year?! That’s right! To place an order, simply click on the link 
below: 
 
https://luellasboutiquespiritwear.myshopify.com/collections/bishop-brossart-collection  
 
 
 
FAMILY FRIENDLY SCHOOLS CERTIFICATION               

After many months of gathering data, working with our dedicated faculty and staff, students, and a parent committee, Mrs. 
Schroder is ecstatic to let our community know we have obtained the Family Friendly Schools Certification effective May 
2025! Bishop Brossart is the ONLY private school to date to receive this certification in the great STATE of KENTUCKY! 
 
What does this certification mean?! It means out of the five components that make up being a Family Friendly School, 
BBHS excels in relationship building, communication, shared responsibility, advocacy, and community partnerships! 
Family engagement should be a part of every school and at our campus, that is what we do! 
 
"Schools that earn this certification show a strong commitment to actively involving families in their students’ education," 
said Brigitte Blom, president and CEO of the Prichard Committee. Bishop Brossart has shown remarkable initiative and 
creativity in making families true partners in the school community, an approach that deeply enhances student learning 
and success. We’re thrilled they’ve taken the step to pursue this certification as a reflection of their commitment to 
students, families, and the broader community.” 
  
Be proud of yourselves Mustang Community!      
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